
1/1
7600 Leesburg Pike, Suite 300, Falls Church, VA 22043-2004 (800) 543-2002

© 2024 A Business Management Daily

APRIL 19, 2017

Former St. Jude Medical executive Bryan C. Szweda will pay $117,090 in restitution to the St. Paul medical
devices company following a plea deal in which he admitted to stealing $35,000. Additionally, he will serve a 21-
month probation sentence and perform 500 hours of community service helping low-income Minnesotans.

Szweda pled guilty to one count of felony theft in exchange for prosecutors dropping five other charges.

Szweda presented invoices from a fictitious company, PIT Productions, and padded his expense account. In one
case, he charged the company $2,000 to rent a meeting room; however, investigators found emails showing
that he actually booked a suite at the Target Center for a country music concert. Other claimed expenses netted
him a go-kart party for his son’s 16th birthday and Minnesota Timberwolves basketball tickets.
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